

## **Loreto Secondary School**

Bray, Co. Wicklow. Telephone 01 2867481 Fax 01 2867481 info@loretobray.com www.loretobray.com

\_\_\_\_\_

30th April 2020

Dear 6th Year Parent/Guardian

Please see the notice below in relation to Leaving Certificate Fees which we have been asked to forward to you by the State Examinations Commission.

Yours sincerely

Emma Raughter

Principal

29th April 2020

To Parents/Guardians/Exam Candidates

Re: Leaving Certificate Fees

The closing date for payment of the Leaving Cert examination fee is being extended until after the exams are complete and the results has issued.

Your co-operation is very much appreciated.

Kind Regards

Jackie Wade Fees Section

State Examinations Commission